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Look what we  
did these past 
two weeks! 

Dear Parents, 
Thank for returning your t-shirt money for the Patriotic program.  If you are interested in 
helping paint the shirts, please let me know.   

*Feb. 12th-Friendship Day Lunch & Party (Students will be able to give each other cards and 
treats for our party) Note will be coming home soon. 
*Fri. Feb. 19th-Patriotic Program from 1:30-2:15 (Everyone is invited!  - Note will come 
home soon) 
Have a wonderful weekend!   
 
 
 

Reading 
Skills-We continued these skills along with 
reading books! 
*Phoneme blending-Say a word, can your child tell 
you each sound in that word? 
*Phoneme Segmentation-Can your child identify 
the number of sounds in a word? 
*Rhyme Recognition-We continued to work on 
producing rhymes. 
*Listen for initial sound of /k/& /o/. 
*Practiced writing the upper and lower case Kk & 
Oo. 
 
*Decodable Books: We practiced reading The Big 
Ram & What can Hop? 
 
*We read A Snowy Day & The Disappearing 
Snowman 
 
Unit on Kings & Queens 
*Read Sing a Song of Sixpence, The Princess and 
the Pea, Cinderella, and Snow White.  We focused 
on characters, setting, plot, and recalling facts. 
 
 
Congrats to Patrick for learning all his letters and 
sounds! 
 
 

Math 
*How Many to Ten-The children found different 
combinations that add up to 7 & 8.  Have them 
tell you the different ways. 
*100th Day of School-We counted to 100, played 
a Race to 100 game, where we identified the 
number that we landed on, we found the 
missing numbers on the 100th chart. 
*We practiced writing equations. (4+4=8) 
 
 

Writer’s Workshop 
*We continued to work on what we would do 
to keep our snowman from melting. 
*We started to write an opinion paper on 
whether we would like to be a king or queen.  
Why or why not?  It will be fun to share these 
with you during conferences.   
Please help your child write thoughts at home 
so that they can become more independent and 
more confident in their writing.  

Author Study 
We have been reading books by Jan Brett.  Go 
to the Ironwood Library and check out some of 
her books and some fairy tale books.  You can 
ask your child to retell the story using these 
types of books 

 

Computer Lab 
The children used their drawing tool, text tool, 
sticker tool, & their fill in tool to create there 
All About Me page.  They will be working on 
different pages to create, so that they can 
make a slide show for you to view during 
conferences. 

 

Social Studies 
We started practicing our poems & songs for 
the Patriotic Program.  We will start learning 
about Presidents and Symbols next week.   


